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July 2023 

 
Dear parent/carer 
 
The end of term experience days are fast approaching and we hope that your child is excited about their 
day at Urban Battlefields MK.  To ensure that every student and staff member has an enjoyable day can you 
please ensure that you and your child are familiar with the arrangements for the day. 
 
 Time of arrival to school 8.15am 13th July 2023.  
Please report to the community classroom 
 Departure to Urban Battlefields MK 8.45am (The coach will depart promptly at 8.45am) 
 Departure from Urban Battlefields MK 1.45pm  
 We expected to return to school for 3.00pm 13th July 2023. 

 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch for the day. 
Any students entitled to a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch for the day. 
All students are required to bring enough liquids to last them for the length of the experience day. 
 
Students are required to wear sensible footwear and clothing for a day of physically demanding laser 
tag.  Please check the weather for the day, and ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the expected 
weather conditions.  This will include sun protection (Minimum of SPF30) and a rain jacket if needed. 
All students must attend a safety briefing on site and comply with the expectations outlined to them. 
  
All students will need to provide a Waiver of Liability form before attending the experience. 
Parents will need to sign and return this form no later than one week prior to the experience day. 
These forms must be completed and returned to Mr W Cullum (please have your child return these to the 
Senior Leadership Team Office or the main school reception) Your child will be issued with a Waiver of 
liability form to bring home. 
 
We are extremely excited about this new experience that the school is able to offer and hope that your 
child has a fantastic day. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

Mr W Cullum  
Assistant Head Teacher 
Educational Visits Coordinator. 


